
  

 

  

 
 

 

Literacy 
In Literacy, we have been reading the fabulous story, HandaÕs Surprise. 
We sequenced key events from the story and created our own story maps. 

   
We then tasted some of the delicious fruits Handa took to her friend, Akeyo. 
 

 
  

 
 

 

Science 

More super Science this week! We are really enjoying our sound topic. 
This week, we have been investigating how the ear works to enable us to hear sounds. 
 

    
We have also been exploring ways in which we can change the pitch of a sound. 

 

 

News from the Hollinswood Hub: 28th March 2025   

 

 
 

 

Hello everyone and welcome to another week of adventures from the hub. 
It has been another great week filled with lots of hard work, smiles and 
even a bit of spring sunshine! 



  

 

Computing 

In Computing, we have been learning how to program a microbit. We have now 
been able to apply the skills we have learnt to creating our own micropets.  
 

  
 

 

 

           

 

 

The children in year 4 have been bringing History to life this 
week during a re-enactment of the Cinderloo riots with their 
link class. Both Toby and Isaac played their parts brilliantly.  

 
 

 
 
 

  

 
 

 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend! 



  

 
 

 


